
 

Santiago, Chile 

September 30th, 2020 

 

Dear Reviewers,  

 

Thank you very much for taking the time and effort necessary to review our manuscript 

entitled: New Standard in Locally Advanced Rectal Cancer? 

We sincerely appreciate all valuable comments and suggestions, which helped us to 

improve the quality of the article. Appropriate changes, suggested by the Reviewers, has been 

introduced to the manuscript which are highlighted within the document.  

We address all the comments. For the path CR of the Stockholm III we only compare the 

long and short course arms with delay because they were randomized and because both of them 

where without chemotherapy and in that way we make the point that from a clinical outcome 

(path CR) short course seems likely to be more active that long course (without chemo). 

We are also attaching a slide presented in ASTRO by Tang from the STELLAR trial that show 

the data cited por this study. 

Let us emphasize our full readiness to make any further improvements to the manuscript.  

We hope that our manuscript will be acceptable for publication in World Journal of Clinical 

Oncology. 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

 

Sebastián Solé 

Corresponding Author 

Radiation Oncology, IRAM Clinic 

Avenida Américo Vespucio 1314, Santiago, Región Metropolitana, 7630294, Chile  

Email: sebasole@gmail.com 
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